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PCN491: Insource Dip Process  
Issue Date: May 08, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of the insourcing of a process affecting selected Littelfuse items that you have 
purchased.  
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 
 

 
Effective Date of the Change:   

 
What You Need to Do: 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Customer Service or Inside Sales Representative. We 
appreciate your business and our continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Luisa Cuevas 
 

Luisa Cuevas 
Associate Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

We will be insourcing the Dip process used on the attached finished goods from our outside partner to 
our Muzquiz Mexico facility. The process and materials utilized will remain unchanged. 

We will insource this operation to meet the capacity requirements for current and future demand. 
 

This will be conducted as a running change, starting in June of this year.  

No action is required from you; there will be no change in fit, form, or function of these parts. 
 


